
 

 

September 30, 2025 

Save the Date for the VFC 

Afternoon TEAch Webinar: 

Thursday, October 16 
 

 

 

Join us for our next Afternoon TEAch 
webinar: Protecting Californians: 
Respiratory Immunization Updates, AB144 
Impacts, and Tools for VFC Providers 
 

 

Grab your lunch and join us for our next VFC 

TEAch webinar! This webinar will provide a comprehensive overview of AB144 and its 

implications for California VFC providers. Participants will also have an opportunity to 

learn about the latest respiratory immunization recommendations: influenza, COVID-

19, and RSV. We’ll also share key resources for VFC providers to enhance their 

immunization efforts. Don’t miss this opportunity to stay informed and prepared for the 

upcoming respiratory season and beyond!  

 

When: Thursday, October 16, 2025, from 12PM - 1PM (PT)  

  

Register here! 

 

By the end of the webinar, attendees will be able to: 

• Understand the implications of AB144 on immunization practices for California 

VFC providers. 

• Review current vaccine recommendations for influenza, COVID-19, and RSV. 

https://cdph-ca-gov.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_55EKBJAdTrOa-pIwC_3NoQ


• Explore tools and resources available to VFC providers to support effective 

vaccine delivery and communication. 

 

“Afternoon TEAch with CDPH” is a webinar series offered to California providers. 

Always held at noon for approximately an hour, these free online webinars cover a 

variety of immunization topics to help in your daily immunization work. We hope to see 

you for some Afternoon TEAch. 

 

California Department of Public Health, Immunization Branch 

Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 

850 Marina Bay Parkway 

Richmond, CA 94804 

Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 

Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 

Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov 
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